
John Morrin 
Alton House, 
Martinstown, 
The Curragh, 
CO Kildare 

Patrick Geoghegan 

Office of Environmental Enforcement, 
EPA Headquarters, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
CO Wexford 

1 3/05/20 14 

Ref Waste Application WO 251-01 

Dear Patrick, 

Further to our recent phone conversation regarding the waste licence application no. WO 251-01, 1 have 
niade the decision not to proceed at this point in time with the restoration of the land at Wolfestown, 
Eadestown, Naas, County Kildare. I would therefore like to withdraw the waste licence application 
received by your office on the 13/I 1/2008. 

In addition to the above-mentioned application, a waste permit was obtained from Kildare County 
Council in 2007 (Permit No. 262/2007) for the same land. This pemiit has since expired. The facility has 
remained undeveloped with no waste or aggregate having been accepted or removed from the site in the 
years since the granting of the permit. 

The main decision not to proceed in 2007/2008 with the land restoration and waste licence application 
was determined at that time by business and economic factors. In seeking to withdraw the licence 
application, I would like to request a refbnd of the licence application fee of€10,000 (or part thereof). 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

John Morrin 
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